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Proposed lease over public road reserve adjoining 27 Marine Parade Byron Bay 
Monday, 20 January 2020 8:08:46 AM

Ref: BSC File No: #E2019/88074

The General Manager, Byron Shire Council

We object to this proposal. The word ‘formalise’ in your correspondence indicates that the
public land is already being used.
Our family has occupied our block since the subdivision at Wategos Beach was developed. It is
time that the current Council stopped what has been a continual take-over of the limited
amount of public land by private developers, in this location.

Susan Thurlow
For Ken and Susan Thurlow XX 
XXXXXXXXXXX Byron Bay
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